
From: Emalee Breeding
To: Valerie Hale
Subject: Walk for Freedom 2018
Date: Saturday, July 14, 2018 10:51:11 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

I respectfully request the use of Main Street on October 20, 2018 for the Walk for Freedom Event. Similar to last
year, I request the use of one side of the road walking down Main Street to the Church of Christ, around the back of
the church, and then back up Main Street toward Lunch Express. I do not wish to close the whole Main Street
because this walk serves the purpose of raising awareness of human trafficking. I only request to have a police
escort using one side of the road going down and up Main Street. This event will take place from 9-11:00 a.m.
starting and ending at Lunch Express’ parking lot. There will be other festivities before and after the walk. We are
planning to begin walking around 9:30 that morning, and ending around 10:00 at the latest. Please let me know if
there is anything else I need to do to make this happen. I greatly appreciate your help. Thanks!

Sincerely,
Emalee Breeding
931-200-2905 =

mailto:valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov

